ﬁ Outlook

RE: Barracuda Cloud Quote - 2

From Samantha Somers <Samantha.Somers@avispl.com>
Date Wed 8/6/2025 9:32 AM
To  Kylie Jorgensen <jorgensen_k1@hcsb.k12.fl.us>

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Hernando County School District. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

No bid.
Thank you for the opportunity!

QbBamantha ODomers

Account Manager, Inside Sales

P: 813.940.8522
E: Samantha.somers@avispl.com

State of Florida Contract 52161500-24-OMNIA-ACS-TX

AVI<<>SPL

Digitally transforming how
we work, live and learn.

From: Kylie Jorgensen <jorgensen_kl@hcsb.k12.fl.us>

Sent: Wednesday, August 6, 2025 9:14 AM

To: Computer Hardware Quote <computerhardwarequote@hcsb.k12.fl.us>
Subject: Barracuda Cloud Quote - 2

You don't often get email from jorgensen_kl1(@hcsb.k12.fl.us. Learn why this is important

AVISPL - Warning: External email. Please do not click on links/attachments unless you recognize the sender

Good morning,

Please see attached second quote for Barracuda Cloud and respond to this email within 4
business days (08/11/2025).



Thank you!

Kylie Jorgensen

Confidential Secretary to the Director of Technology and Information Services
Hernando County School District

Tel: (352)-797-7006 ext:454

Direct: 70454

jorgensen kl(@hcsb.k12.fl.us

Trust yourself that youlu.

can do it and getit.

Baz Luhrmann

Lol

IMPORTANT NOTICE: All e-mails sent to this address are public record unless specifically
exempted by Florida law, and are archived accordingly. The School District does not allow use
of School District equipment and e-mail for non-School District business purposes.

This e-mail and files transmitted with it are confidential, and are intended solely for the use of the
individual or entity to whom this e-mail is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, or the
employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you are not one
of the named recipient(s) or otherwise have reason to believe that you received this message in error,
please immediately notify sender by e-mail, and destroy the original message. The preceding does not
apply to government bids where sunshine laws are in place.




